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Many Voices Working for the Community

Oak Ridge 
Site Specific Advisory Board

May 4, 2000

Mr. Rod Nelson 
Assistant Manager for Environmental Management 
DOE-Oak Ridge Operations
P.O. Box 2001, EM-90
Oak Ridge, TN  37831

Dear Mr. Nelson: 

Support of Pilot Project Concept

At our May 3, 2000, Board meeting, the Oak Ridge Site Specific Advisory Board supported the
concept that the City of Oak Ridge and DOE participate in a pilot project designed to integrate long-
term stewardship needs into the City’s geographical information system and records management
systems. This is consistent with the Board’s interest in long-term stewardship information and
documentation.

We appreciate your consideration of this letter and look forward to receiving your written response.

Sincerely, 

Steven H. Kopp, Chair 

SHK/plo 

cc: Amy Fitzgerald, City of Oak Ridge
Susan Gawarecki, LOC
John Hankinson, EPA 
Earl Leming, TDEC
Teresa Perry, DOE-ORO 
Julie Pfeffer, Bechtel-Jacobs
Ralph Skinner, DOE-ORO
Ellen Smith, EQAB


